
            

            
           

            
 

       

         
           

 
          
          
            
        

          

               
         

  

             
             

      

Proceedings for LMOP Webinar on Wellfield Operations and Technologies for Upgrading Landfill Gas
	

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to announce that 
the proceedings from our November 16, 2017 webinar on wellfield operations and 
technologies for upgrading landfill gas (LFG) are now available on the LMOP website 
at https://www.epa.gov/lmop/wellfield-operations-and-technologies-upgrading-landfill-
gas. 

The following two speakers presented during the webinar: 

Frank Terry, Smith Gardner, Inc., spoke on considerations when designing, 
constructing and operating an LFG collection system as well as monitoring and 
wellfield tuning. 
Mark Hill, DTE Biomass Energy, continued the discussion by presenting on 
different types of equipment to remove unwanted constituents from LFG when 
creating pipeline-quality gas, ways for the converted gas to enter the vehicle fuel 
market and common pitfalls for this type of project. 

We appreciate the time and expertise shared by our two presenters. 

If you have feedback on this webinar, would like to suggest topics for future webinars or 
have an interest in presenting, please email us at lmop@epa.gov. 

Sincerely,
	
The LMOP team
	

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For further 
information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this email message, but 
rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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